
Planning is underway for this outstanding event, 
to be held over several days in Auckland, with the 

Forum and Awards on Friday 23 October  
at the Royal NZ Yacht Squadron.

Sponsorship opportunities are still available for this major event, 
including overall naming rights, the welcome dinner,  

forum, site visits, awards dinner, and trips on the  
harbour and to Hobbiton. 

Invitations will be sent to members of CILT NZ and CILT International.  
Don’t miss this opportunity to get your name out to the 34,000 members  

of the Institute from across the transport and logistics sectors,  
nationally and internationally.

For further details, visit www.cilt.co.nz  
or contact Keith Robinson at president@cilt.co.nz  

to discuss the options

The National Council and the Northern Section of the 
Chartered Institute of Logistics & Transport NZ

CILT ANNUAL FORUM AND
AWARDS EVENT 2020

Thursday 22 – Sunday 25 October 2020
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